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The artwork for this poster was developed by USDA-ARS in Sidney, MT, to promote its first e-cycling event held in the Spring of 2005. To encourage others to e-cycle, it is made freely available to individuals and organizations interested in adapting it for their own events. For more information, contact Jackie Couture at jcouture@sidney.ars.usda.gov

